
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Please book your space via our QR code:  

This will include a welcome presentation from our 

senior leadership team and a tour of the school. 

 

We would love to invite you to visit our lovely 

Infant & Nursery Academy! 

 

Monday 2nd October 2023 – 9:15am 

Monday 16th October 2023 – 9:15am 

Monday 13th November 2023 – 9:15am 

Monday 8th January 2024 – 9:15am 

 

 

 

 

Is your child starting school in 

September 2024? 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Applications need to be completed online  

by 15th January 2024 at: 

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/admissions 

 

Visit our website for more information about us at: 

https://www.sandringham.kite.academy 

 

Please also look at our virtual tour video to see our 

academy in action 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y0jYb6qav6k 

 

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/admissions
https://www.sandringham.kite.academy/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y0jYb6qav6k

